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F002195 – SUMMIT PIPELINES, 

AUBURN, CA – CCTV SERVICE FOR 
ROSELAND STORM DRAIN PIPES
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BACKGROUND
• On August 10, 2020, the Purchasing division 

received a request from the Water 
Department to issue a solicitation for CCTV 
services for the Roseland drain pipes.

• The approximate length of pipes to be 
inspected is 18.5 miles.

• All CCTV work shall conform to current 
National Association of Sewer Service 
Companies (NASSCO) Pipeline Assessment 
Certification Program (PACP) standards. 
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ANALYSIS

• On, September 3, 2020, Invitation for Bids 
(IFB) 20-83, solicited by the City of Santa Rosa 
for CCTV Roseland drain pipe services, was 
opened by Purchasing.

• Of the eighteen (18) prospective bidders, 
eight (8) responses were received.
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RECOMMENDATION
• It is recommended by the Water and Finance 

Departments that the Council, by resolution, 
approve the General Services Agreement 
Number F002195 to Summit Pipelines, 
Auburn, CA, for CCTV services to the 
Roseland drain pipe system in an amount not 
to exceed $128,200.
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